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The Library will be closed at 7 p.m. on Friday!
      2017/09/12  

   

Public dress rehearsal of the performance of Örkény Theater will be held in NSZL, so the Library will
be closed one hour earlier, at 7 p.m. on Friday September 15, 2017.
 

 

Dear Readers,

Public dress rehearsal of the performance of Örkény Theater entitled Aranyozás (Gilding) will be held
in NSZL as of 7 p.m. on Friday September 15, 2017. Due to the rehearsal, the Library will be closed
one hour earlier, at 7 p.m. We apologize for any inconvenience caused, and you are cordially invited
to the performance!

In the compilation Aranyozás (Gilding), compiled and edited by Pál Mácsai and Győző Ferencz,
writings and poems written by generations of poets succeeding Arany will be read, including texts by
authors from Petőfi, via the so-called Westerners, to contemporaries such as Szabolcs Várady, Ádám
Nádasdy, András Ferenc Kovács and Dániel Varró. 

Here you can read about the eve in detail. [1]
2017/09/15 - 12:00  
2017/09/12 - 2017/09/16 
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